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Friday 24th February 2017 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

We are thrilled to inform you that as part of our science topic on ‘Light’ this 

half term, the children in Toucan, Parrot and Kingfisher classes will have ‘The 

Learning Dome’ come to visit our school.    

 

Parents are requested to contribute towards the cost of the learning dome 

which comes to £3.00 per child.  You can either pay online or cash in a 

named envelope. If we do not receive sufficient funding, we may have to 

cancel the trip.  This is a voluntary contribution and if you have difficulties in 

paying then please come and speak to us.   

 

We would be grateful if you could fill in the permission slip below and return it 

to school by Friday, 3rd March at the very latest.  If you pay online, you need 

not fill in the permission slip, as we will assume that your payment indicates 

permission. 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Harriet Jenkins, Vicky Jones  and Sarah Millener  
 
 
 
 
 
The Learning Dome 
 

I give permission for ______________________ to visit ‘The Learning Dome’ in 
school on Wednesday, 8th March 2017.     

I enclose a contribution of £______________.    

 

Signed: ___________________            
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